
Parish Office:   Leonie Keynes  Office Phone: 0421 625 582 

Office Hours: Wed, Thu, Fri 9am –2pm 

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au / creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Keynes 

Parish Priest:  Emergency contact only- Fr Kevin Maloney P: 0419 305 848 or 

Ballarat Cathedral P: 5331 2933 

Parish School Principal:  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee 

                                           St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

“We are child safe Parishes“ 

Mass update 

Please call the office to register to attend mass, 
while the numbers are still capped at 20 people. 
This does not include the volunteers. 

We will rotate people to attend Sunday Mass on 
1st & 3rd Sunday of month and the other group 
will attend on 2nd & 4th Sunday of each month, 
until the  restrictions on numbers increase. 

 

 

We welcome into our Parish Community of             

St Augustine’s Creswick  

for the sacrament of Baptism today 

 

Matilda Joyce Trounce 

& 

Layla Joh Trounce 

 Sunday Masses  

Creswick 9am 

 

Daylesford 

10.30am 

Recent Death:  Carmel Chibnel (nee Haintz, sister of Stan),                

Stephen Walsh (Daylesford), Fr John Keane (Diocese Ballarat)           

Nellie Comte (Daylesford). 

 

Anniversaries:  Oct 3rd —Oct 9th  

Creswick–  Paul Bonavia, Norma Hood, Denis Lyons, Jacqueline Balfour, 

Olga Downes. 

Daylesford–  Margaret Rodini, Harry Rodgers, Joyce Sealy, David Smith, 

Gerard Beckworth, Patricia Cranny, Margaret Richards. 

 

 

Daylesford:  Mable McAdle. 

Creswick:     

 



Message of Thanks from Fr Gary Jones 

Greetings from the Parish of Terang & Mortlake.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your kindness and support over 
the last 9 years. In that time we have achieved many different things as a faith community. 
I will always  treasure the good times and memories that I take with me now.  Once again 
please accept my sincere thanks for all your love and support, and for the generous gift 

and cards. Much appreciated. God bless.  Fr Gary 

 

 

Diocese News :    

Diocesan Director of Caritas 

After many years of generous service, Sue Searls is retiring from the role of Diocesan Director of Caritas.  Bishop 
Paul would like to hear from anyone who would be interested in taking up this role.  The position will be funded by 
Caritas as a part-time role, averaging one day a week, although most of the work is concentrated in the months of 
February to May in relation to Project Compassion.  There is a role description available from the diocesan website 
https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/our-diocese/employment/.  If you would like to be considered for this position 
or if you would like more information, please contact Bishop Paul at bishopsoffice@ballarat.catholic.org.au by 
Thursday, October 7.  Please include your contact details and some notes about your interest in this position and 
the experience you could bring to this role.  

Plenary Council – Nearly there!   

The First General Assembly of the Fifth Plenary Council of Australia opens with Mass at 2.00pm AEDT from St 
Mary’s Cathedral, Perth on Sunday, October 3. The historic event will develop concrete proposals to create a more 
missionary, Christ-centred Church in Australia.  Watch the live-streamed Mass and access other information on the 
Plenary Council website at https://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/assembly-1/    

Key moments during the First General Assembly will be live-streamed between October 3 and 10. They will include 
daily Masses, morning prayer for Plenary Council members and sharing of the fruits of discernment.  All found at 
https://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/assembly-1/  or through the diocesan website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au      

It is anticipated that the 10.30am Mass at St Patrick’s Cathedral Ballarat celebrated by Bishop Paul Bird for the start 
of the Assembly will be livestreamed.  A link will be uploaded in due course to https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/
plenary-council/ 
  

To reflect on the Plenary Council—handouts at front of each church for you to fill out. 

 

Pastor Joke 

Feeling very ill, a tough businessman went to see his doctor. After examining him, the doctor backed away and 
said, “I regret having to tell you this, but you have an advanced case of highly infectious rabies. It appears you ’ve 
had it for some time. It will almost certainly be fatal.” In shock, the man asked the doctor for pen 
and paper. “Do you want to write your will?” the doctor asked. “No! I want to make a list of all the             
people I want to bite!” the man replied. 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Roster 10/10/21 Creswick  Daylesford 

Welcomer  Kath/Don/Darren Brian 

Reader  Doreen S Jude 

Commentator  Bernie T N/A 

Special Minister 

  

Margie G Volunteer 

Data Projector/Ipad

  

Volunteer/ Lois Sandra 

Sacristan  Ann Hall Hillary 

Offertory   Not during Covid Not during Covid 

COLLECTION REMINDER 

1st Collection is cash ONLY for          

Presbytery for the sustenance of our 

Priest with a contribution of 13% to  

provide support for our retired priests & 

the Diocese. 

 

2nd Collection is cash and envelopes 

for the planned giving for the              

administration of the Parish and            

running costs of the 

Church. 
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